
ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION  
( A.I.B.P.A.R.C.) 

                                                C/O BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION           
                                                                           (EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES)                               

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 

23A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700 001 

Mobile : 9830403145, E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com                                                                       
===================================================================================================== 

CIRCULAR NO. 35/15.               August 10, 2015. 
 

(For circulation among members of the Governing Council,  
Special Invitees and State Secretaries with a request  

to percolate information to the grassroots ) 
 
 

Sub : Next round of meeting with UFBU. 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We are reproducing hereunder the text of a letter written to Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, 
AIBOC, which will speak for itself.   
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
JOINT GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
Quote : 
 
 
AIBPARC/AIBOC/7(b)/2015.                    August 10, 2015. 
 
Com. Harvinder Singh, 
General Secretary, 
AIBOC, 
New Delhi. 
 
 
Dear Comrade, 

Next meeting of UFBU. 
 
We heard that the next meeting of UFBU will take place on 16th August, 2015. We shall consider it a 
favour if you kindly take necessary initiative so that the issues of retirees can find a place in the agenda 
items.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
The issues, though you are well aware of, are once again harped upon for your ready reference :  
 
1) Revision of Family Pension 

As IBA is sympathetic to the issue as per views expressed in the record note, why are they not coming 
out with a cost analysis at an early date and share the same with us in a transparent manner?   
  

2) 100% DA Neutralisation to pre-November, 2002 retirees 
IBA is expressing its humanitarian attitude towards the issue as per assertions in the record note. Why 
are they not coming out with analysis of cost and share the same with us for examination at our end? 
Same is the position with the issue of upgrading basic pension at common uniform index of 4400 
points.             
  

3) Our participation in talks : 
Kindly raise this important issue at UFBU meeting also. Let IBA be persuaded to call the retiree 
organisations at a very early date.  Till IBA agrees to the suggestions, the representatives of the retiree 
organisations may be invited in the meetings of UFBU. 

 
We know that you are awfully busy with different issues and assignments. Still we take the liberty of 
encroaching upon your time as you are the person who had openly come out by recording the view points 
of AIBOC on the irrational and illegal perceptions of IBA as recorded in the Record Note. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
JOINT GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 


